
  

  Welcome Message from Director  

  

Dear Students & Worthy Parents 

"Be the Change" 

This is a nostalgic moment for me to reach out to you in sharing 
our tireless efforts in grooming future leaders, inspiring each 
student in shaping his/her tomorrow while taking you to the 
threshold of the new beginning of your professional career. I am 
overwhelmed to reach out to you as Director, GNIOT, Greater 
Noida and welcome you to be in a professional environment, to 
aspire for a brighter tomorrow, for we aim to groom quality 
human resources for the Nation. 

As I see our students climbing up the career ladder on the path of 
success as each year passes by, I thank our team of faculty 
members for their tireless efforts in grooming each student and 
the Management Team with Shri K.L Gupta, Chairman, and Shri 
B.L Gupta, Vice-Chairman and other learned colleagues for their 
excellent support. We are blessed by the vision and valuable 
guidance of our entire Management Team. 

Each day is a new day, opening new doors of opportunities and 
fresh avenues, only if we are able to see through our third eye and 
visualize, we can 'be the change', as each human is a storehouse of 
enthusiasm, efficacy and enlightenment in transforming the 
dreams into reality, in bringing the change, only if you have the 
conviction and confidence to say, "Yes I can". 

 
With this conviction we March Ahead, open new vistas for 
learning and empowering the youth with knowledge, innovation 
and better understanding.  



On this new dawn of ever expansive infinite domain of knowledge 
we are excited to welcome you! 
  

Come, be a GNIOTian "Be the Change"! 
 

Dr. Joy Banerjee 

M.Tech, Ph.D (IIT Kharagpur) 

Director  
  

 
 


